
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

It’s that time of year again when we look forward to the children showing off and sharing 

with you all the talent that we have at Lanesfield. Everyone is practising hard. Please       

remember that you need a ticket for all who attend. We would discourage you from bringing 

younger siblings as they can often find it hard to sit and listen which is then unfair to the 

children who have worked so hard and are looking forward to their special moment.  

 

Santa is in school this week, lots of children will have the pleasure of seeing him and our 

super grotto provided by our very own Elf, Mrs Cunneen. A big thank you to her for all of 

her hard work  

 

Just 6 more get-ups - we are aware the children (and staff) are getting tired as it has been 

a very long term. Early nights are the order of the season to ensure we reach the end of 

term with good attendance, good health and good tidings - ready to enjoy this special    

family time together.    
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Diary Dates 

 

December 

13th Reception trip to church 

13th Y5 Digital Ambassador training 

18th Y1 Carols around the tree (9.00am) 

19th EYFS Production (9.30am) 

20th Nursery Singing (9am and 12.30pm) 

20th Y2 Performance (2pm) 

21st Carol Service at church 

• 9.30am KS1 and Green class 

• 9.30am School council for both services 

• 10.30am KS2 

21st Christmas meals for all children 

22nd Christmas parties 

22nd Half day finish for all children - 1.15pm 

 

Christmas holidays - Monday 25th December 

to Friday 5th January - Return to school 

Monday 8th January. 

Overall school attendance is 94.7%

Class attendance: 

1. Orange 97.9% 

2. Blue 97.3% 

3. Purple 96.2% 

4. Indigo 94.8% 

5. Red 94.8% 

6. Lilac 94.5% 

7. Green 93.6% 

8. Yellow 92.7% 

9. Pink 92.4% 

10. Butterfly 92% 
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Pink Class - Snow Dome photo 

 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For PE: Alyssia, Logan, Arianna, Gurveer, Al-Amin,          

Poppie-Mai, Elijah L, Rosie, Oakley, Ashleigh, Sophia S,     

Madison H, Nancee, Ella, Ilyas, Lily Z, Isaac, Lillie-Mae. 

For Music: Mary, Jasmin, Archie, Ashleigh, Imaan, Louiza,  

Nataliya, Muhammed A, Joshua, Inaayah, Leo, Olivia, Ethan, 

Andres, Kikun, Robyn B, Tillie, Elizabete. 



 

Nursery Christmas pottery sessions 

 

 

 



 

Purple Class - Gudwara Visit 

Indigor Class visit to Cosford 


